
TOWN OF SPRINGFIELD

The Town of Springfield Development Review Board will 
hold a public hearing at 6:30 pm, Tuesday, October 8, 2024, 
to review three different zoning applications.  (1) Mixed use 
development located at 31 French Meadow Road. (2) Mixed 
use development located at 363 River Street. (3) Exterior 
building improvements in the downtown design review 
district at 120 Main Street. Individuals wishing to participate 
in the public hearing may do so in person, via Zoom video 
conferencing, or by submitting written comments. Partic-
ipation in this hearing is a prerequisite to the right to take 
any subsequent appeal. Please contact the Town Planner 
(802-376-6102 /toszoning@vermontel.net) for copies of the 
agenda and zoning applications.


